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 19th July 2019     Issue 38 

Mundford Mail 
The newsletter from Mundford C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 
 
 

 

 
Worship Theme:  

Fairness 
 

Big Question: 
Should everyone 

be treated the 
same? 

 

       
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

It is the time of year when we welcome new children to our school as well as saying goodbye to others.  We are 
very proud of all our Year 6 pupils have achieved and know that they will continue to (in the words of Mrs 
Tinkley) achieve, amaze & ascend as they move on to High School.  Thank you for all you have contributed to 
our school over the years – the laughs, the tears, the smiles & the many many memories.  We invite all parents 
to join us for their final Leavers Service on Tuesday and we wish all the Year 6s a happy and successful future. 
 

We are also extremely sad to be saying goodbye to several members of staff: Mrs Green, Mrs Eyles, Mrs Morris 
& Mr Burt.  They have all been a part of our school for a long time and Mundford will not be the same without 
them.  We want to thank all of them for everything they have done for the children over the years.  It is 
impossible to put into words how much they will be missed. 

Diary Dates 
 
Leavers Service at Church Tuesday 23rd July 9:15 a.m. 
 
4th Sept:  First day back at school for children. 
3rd Oct: Individual & Family School Photographs 
7th Oct: Harvest Festival in St Leonards Church 
 
21st – 25th Half Term Holiday 
 
29th Oct: 3:30pm – 7pm  Parent-Teacher Consultation Meetings 
30th Oct: 3:30pm – 5pm  Parent-Teacher Consultation Meetings 
 
16th Dec: Christmas Carol Concert in St Leonards Church  9:15am 
Friday 18th Dec: Last Day of Term 
 
Sharing Assembly every Friday at 2:45pm 
 

,  
Clubs 
Information about our after-school clubs will be sent home at the beginning of the new term.  We are working 
with a new sports provider who will organise lunchtime clubs and support PE lessons as well as running after-
school clubs. 
 

School Uniform: https://corporatetiger.co.uk/school-uniform/ 
www.facebook.com/myclothingltd  

 

Leavers Church Service 
 
Our Leavers Service will be held on Tuesday 23rd July in St Leonards Church.  All parents and family are welcome to join us as we say goodbye 
to our Year 6 children.   
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PTA Cake Raffle! 

The cake sale will return in September. 
Miss Brown has promised to make something special for the first cake of the new year, so watch this space!!! 

 


